
 

 

To our fabulous Year 5s,  
 

How are you? We hope you had a lovely break and that it felt like a holiday, even if it was a bit of a strange one! At least we were lucky with the weather, we bet lots of you have been 
enjoying time outside in the garden, the three of us have been!  
 

As we enter into the ‘Summer Term’, we have been thinking about how we will move forward with supporting your home learning. We have come up with a little system that we are 
going to use to set you new tasks. Each week, we will send you out three grids (and some other supporting resources that link to the tasks). One is a Literacy grid, one is a Maths grid 
and the other one is called ‘Other Curriculum Areas’. You will be able to tell which is which based on the different page borders, so you’ll get used to using them each week.  
 

 
 

On each grid, we have listed lessons/activities that you need to complete. We don’t mind which order you do them in (unless they follow in set steps, like the maths lessons and writing 
tasks), or when you do them, as long as they are all finished by Friday afternoon so that you can start your next learning pack the week after . 
 

The first thing you need to do, in preparation for your learning tasks, is to create a weekly timetable. Perhaps some of you have already started to use one. If so, great! Just check it has 
enough spaces to fit all of the weekly tasks into, as we do expect you to complete them all. If you don’t have a timetable yet, here is an idea of what one of your days might look like:  
 

 
 

We don’t expect you to work for any longer than three hours a day in total. This timetable includes just under 3 hours of ‘on task’ time, as well as your one hour of daily exercise, 
spread out over the day. You could, of course, complete the three hours however works best for you and your family. You could start later, finish earlier or vary day-by-day, depending 
on what works.   
 

Have a great week, we can’t wait to see what you get up to and we’re particularly excited to see some of your designs for Mrs Mitchell’s garden! Remember, you can keep in touch by 
asking an adult to tweet @AbbeyRoadSchool using the #AbbeyRoadFamily or you can ask them to email school on: office@abbeyroad.notts.sch.uk, head@abbeyroad.notts.sch.uk or 
tina.horton@abbeyroad.notts.sch.uk –if you send anything via email, it will get passed on to us   
As always, take care and keep smiling! 
3 

From,  
Miss Healey, Mrs Mitchell and Mrs Dussek 
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